
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

The District conducted a review of class size enrollment for grades Pre-Kindergarten through 

four. The review indicated a class over the maximum allowable class size limit of 22 students 

per class. Each campus has increased staff resources to maintain a 22 to 1 student-teacher 

ratio, but not all classes have been accommodated. The district submitted a class size waiver to 

the Texas Education Agency (TEA) for classrooms that exceeded 22 students. 

 

The district has received notification from TEA that the following classes have been approved 

for class size waiver. Parents are required by the state to be notified of the classes that have 

received a waiver from the state. 

 
Class Size Waiver granted for the following classes: 

 

Class     Teacher          Enrollment  

 

Third     NAME   23 

 
We will continue to keep the public apprised of the need for class size waiver request should the 

need arise. We will also continue to prepare all students to graduate with the knowledge and 

skills to become productive and responsible citizens.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

NAME 

Principal 

 


